November 19, 2020

Dear Stover Mill Owners & Residents:

Over the coming weeks, the Association will be having concrete repairs completed at many of our dumpster enclosure areas as well as some of our common sidewalks.

Among these repairs will be repairs to the concrete pad inside the bulk dumpster and recycling area. During the completion of these repairs, the bulk and recycling area will be closed. The work is scheduled, weather permitting, to be done on Tuesday, December 1, 2020. PLEASE NOTE: The bulk and recycling areas will be closed from Tuesday, December 1, 2020 until Friday, December 4, 2020, when the containers are returned by the trash company.

There will also be repairs made to some of the smaller dumpster areas in the community. When these repairs are completed, the dumpsters in the area being worked on will be removed for 48 hours and returned by the contractor once the area can be used again.

Please do not put any trash or recycling in any areas without dumpsters while this project is being completed, as the Association will strictly enforce the dumping rules for anyone who does so while this work is being completed.

We ask everyone for your cooperation and patience as we have these community repairs completed.

Sincerely,

Board of Directors
STOVER MILL COMMUNITY ASSOCIATION

MK/laf